
June 14, 2024

Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

With the end of the school year upon us, it is officially
time for summer and we can’t wait! We had our first All
Staff training last weekend, and are looking forward to
welcoming our first session campers on June 24.

As a reminder, beginning June 1st, we resumed our summer access hours. The front
and back sections of the property are open Monday through Friday 6pm-8pm, and
weekends and holidays 8am-8pm. The property is also closed for camp programming
on the following dates:

● Saturday June 22
● Sunday June 23
● Monday July 1
● Tuesday July 2
● Thursday July 11
● Tuesday July 16
● Thursday August 1
● Tuesday August 6
● Thursday August 8
● Tuesday August 13
● Thursday August 15

We were honored to take part in Sudbury Pride Day June 2. We also have a number of
exciting opportunities coming up for Sudbury residents. On the 14th, we are hosting our
annual Sounds of Summer concert. And on Saturday, June 15th, Hope Sudbury is
hosting their annual fishing derby on property.

Finally, we are thrilled to announce that our Liberty Lodge and beach accessibility
improvement projects are complete! And with that comes the inaugural summer of our
Sudbury Resident Swim program!! Swimming will be open to residents Saturdays and
Sundays from 9am-noon and 1pm-4pm beginning June 29. Each session will be capped
at 100 swimmers, and sign ups will be open Monday through 5pm Friday each week.



There will be a total of 20 days of swim between June 29 and September 2, weather and
pond conditions permitting.

The following are the resident swim policies, which have been reviewed by Vivian Zeng
of the Sudbury Board of Health, as well as an overhead map of the swim area.



As requested by the Select Board, we will closely monitor and report use rates this
summer, as well as costs associated with the swim program. We are hopeful for a
great turnout!

Best Regards,
The Sewataro Team


